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SUBJECT/RECOMMENDATION:

Continue to a date uncertain: Deny a Development Agreement between HR Tampa Bay, LLC (the developer)

and the City of Clearwater for property located at 2425 and unaddressed McMullen Booth Road; and reject

Resolution 17-08. (DVA2016-09001)

SUMMARY:

At their February 21, 2017 meeting, the Community Development Board continued the public hearing of this

item to March 21, 2017.

APPROPRIATION CODE AND AMOUNT:

USE OF RESERVE FUNDS:
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